Brundall Parish Council

Footway Lighting Policy for new developments in Brundall.

Brundall Parish Council agreed to take on responsibility for footway lighting in any new developments at its Meeting dated 27th July 2020 (Minute 2020-0084). The Council strives to ensure that that there is sufficient footway lighting regarding newly built estates (occupation from July 2020) to ensure the health and safety of residents.


Brundall Parish Council will take on responsibility for footway lighting to be installed within the interior roadways for new developments but with the following conditions:

1. Where no other public authority or management company has agreed to take responsibility

2. That, in agreeing to the footway lighting, the Council must have authority for them to have a say in how many streetlights are required and to approve the particulars of the lamp head and column type. 

3. The footway lighting shall have dawn to dusk dimming included.

4. The footway lighting shall be situated within the permitted residential areas as set out in the relevant planning permission. This does not include any roads not within the red line development that form part of the wider village area.

5. The policy only applies to new housing developments situated within the parish boundary of Brundall.

6. Adoption of footway lighting shall be by Parish Council resolution.


Policy adopted at the Meeting of the Parish Council dated: 23/11/2020
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